
MINUTES OF THE LEWISTON-ALTURA REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
ISD #857 

August 23, 2022

A Community Task Force to look at the financial and facility challenges of the district was held on Tuesday, August 23rd at 
6:00pm in the High School Library.  Members Brummer, Meyer, Meisch, Sommer, Maki, Pringle, Koverman were present. 

Superintendent Carman reviewed background information and data regarding enrollment and other financial data; 
representatives from InGensa presented facility information and cost estimates of multiple options.  Task Force members 
discussed the information and asked questions.

 It was the consensus of the Task Force to recommend to the School Board to work towards the path of closing Altura 
Intermediate School and moving the 5th grade to the Elementary School and the 6th grade to the High School. 

It was the consensus to the Task Force to recommend to the School Board to pursue an operating levy before it expires on 
FY25.

It was the consensus of the Task Force to recommend to the School Board pursue a building bond referendum to address 
facility needs. 

There was discussion on a process for the Task Force to formally present their recommendations to the School Board at their 
next regular meeting on September 12, 2022.  

Melissa Meisch, Clerk


